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Hope Bruce is doing better than we . Please extend our best to him. Our regards 
to the restd the 11 Neurospora crew 11 too . 

Trust this note finds you well. Are you planning to spend your summer at 
comfortable Stanford again? If so, I hope to see you at Stanford as I leave 
here for Brno , Czechoslovakia i n July. 

If we can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to write or call. 

Cheers! 

Will&am N. Ogata 
curator - FGSC 
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